Williamson County Office of
Emergency Management
911 Tracy Chambers Lane
Georgetown, Texas 78626
512-943-1911
oem@wilco.org

April 18, 2023

To: Purchasing

Re: 23RFP58 Recommendation

The recommendation from the RFP Evaluation Committee is to award the Flood Monitoring
Contract to FloodMapp effective May 5, 2023. This evaluation is based on all items outlined in
the evaluation criteria in 23RFP58. Proposal pricing is within the current budget for these
services.

FloodMapp was the only vendor to submit for the proposal and has proven their capability
to predict flood monitoring with other agencies. FloodMapp is an Australian owned and
internationally operated company in with offices located throughout the U.S. They have
experience working on, installing, and maintaining a future, current, and post flood map that
will be used by first responders to protect the public.

The Office of Emergency Management recommends that the Williamson County
Commissioners Court award the contract based on the committee’s evaluation.

Sincerely, /
/////
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Director of Emergency Management
Williamson County




